
Personalised care for people with multiple 

health needs 
GP practices working in areas of deprivation are warmly invited to a 
webinar to launch the MaPP study (MaxWELL in Pilot Practices) 

12th October 17.00-19.00 

We will describe the BNSSG/University of Bristol project for Maximising Wellbeing in 

Everyday Life with Long-term conditions (MaxWELL). The MaxWELL intervention is 

personalised care for people with multiple long-term conditions, based on the Year of 

Care approach to Care and Support Planning (CSP), with learning from the 3-D study. 

In this webinar, you will have an opportunity to reflect on your challenges in providing 

care for people with multiple long-term conditions, who are also experiencing health 

inequalities, and hear about Year of Care Partnership’s training and support to deliver 

personalised care. Their full accredited training will be available to you and your team 

free of charge in the MaPP study.   

Part 1 will be an introduction to the MaxWELL project from the study team: Chris 
Salisbury, Professor of Primary Care, Rachel Johnson, Clinical lecturer and GP, Cindy 
Mann, Research Fellow and MaPP study lead, and Charlie Kenward, Clinical lead for 
research and improvement BNSSG.  

In this part we will: 

• describe the MaxWELL approach to personalised care for people living with 
multiple long-term conditions  

• explain the local evaluation of MaPP and what this will mean for your practice  

• clarify how this fits with local services and how it is going to be supported 
 

Part 2 will be a taster of the training that Year of Care will provide for the MaPP 
project, from the Year of Care Partnerships Team: Lindsay Oliver, National Director of 
Year of Care Partnerships, Rebecca Haines, Lead GP Year of Care, Glenpark Medical 
Practice, Gateshead.  

This part will: 

• consider the impact and benefits of Care and Support Planning and the rationale 
for working differently with people with multiple long-term conditions 

• create understanding of how Care and Support Planning enhances care and 
support for people living with multiple long-term conditions  

• describe the practicalities of implementing Care and Support Planning 

• provide an opportunity to clarify the commitment required for practice 
participation  

 

If representatives of your practice would like to attend, please request an invitation 

from cindy.mann@bristol.ac.uk 

Please also send any queries or requests for further information to her. 

mailto:cindy.mann@bristol.ac.uk

